
The Hill at Furnace Brook

Condominium Trust

To: All Residents

From: Board of Trustees/G&G Management

Date: June 22, 2016

RE: Balcony Cigarette Butts

Do not throw cigarette butts off the balconies.  

There was a smoldering mulch fire recently at the 

front of the building caused by many cigarette 

butts littered on the mulch below the balconies.  

This can cause property damage to the building, to 

the shrubs, plants and cause health issues with the 

smoke.

Anyone caught tossing cigarette butts onto the 

mulch or off balconies is subject to a $100 fine.

Thank you for your attention to this important 

matter.

www.thehillcondo.com


